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TRUSTEES CHANGE APRIL MEETING TIME FOR BLOCK WATCH PRESENTATION 

 
 
The Wellington Township Trustees voted at their March 6th meeting to move their 

regular meeting time for the April 3rd Trustee meeting to 6:30 p.m. to allow time for 
a Lorain County Sheriff’s Department Neighborhood Block Watch Presentation. The 

Neighborhood Block Watch Presentation is scheduled for 7:30 p.m. at the Township 
meeting room at 105 Maple Street and will take approximately 45 minutes. The 

program will be presented by Deputy Krueger and will cover the establishment, 
organization and maintenance of a Neighborhood Watch Program. Refreshments will 
be provided. For more information contact Trustee Nancy Fisher at 440-610-9092. 

 
 

Submitted by: 
 
Virginia Haynes 

Fiscal Officer 
Wellington Township 


